Parent Forum Q&A:

e Questions about class size: Most of the Cohort D classroom are at full
capacity. Currently, there are no classes with 27 students in it.

e Dismissals and Tardies: If your child is going to be late to class or needs to
leave early for the day, please email both the classroom teachers and your
homeschool’s secretary.

e Seesaw: Yes, your classroom teachers will give you instructions on how to
access Seesaw and there will be information on our Cohort D Family

Website.
e A website is in the making. Please give us at least week to get it up and

running.

e Unfortunately, due to ELL and IEP services, lunches/recess/break times
cannot be streamlined cross grade. Just like in in-person school, grade levels
often have different lunch times.

e Frontloading K: Students in K do have academics throughout the. Similar to
lunch and breaks, academics are also staggered so that IEP and ELL minutes
can be covered.

e We are working with K teachers to lessen the amount of log-ins per day.
Please email us if there is still an issue next week.

e Question-if I feel like my second grader is having a hard time and needs to
go to school some days, can I switch? Unfortunately, not at this time.

e does district policy about class size apply to cohort d

e _Websites: Teachers will not have individual websites, just their individual
Google Classrooms where all information can be found.

e At this time, there is no switching of cohorts or classes.

e Judy and I have brought up your concerns about not having a para in K and
Liz Lloyds room to Marco and Kathy.

e With the new Grid View, teachers should be able to see everyone. We are
confirming that this week.

e The presentation was only recorded half way through.



Special participation is required and will be graded. Your child will
experience specialist teachers from all three elementary schools. There will
be one special a day.

If a child has to go to an IEP service during the specials time - are they
expected to make that time up? And if so can they do it off hours.. Yes the
can--the specialist videos are always available.

As of right now, MCAS is still scheduled to occur. We will share any
information we get with you as soon as we get it.

We are working on figuring out if [PADs can be muted by teacher while on
Google Classroom. According to teachers, sometimes the feature is there
and something it is not.

Is the Wednesday schedule posted somewhere? Wednesday schedules will
come from individual teachers.

Just to clarify all the specials are pre-recorded? Yes.

I appreciate all the hard work that was put into this. I wonder if there will be
a regular cadence to the communication from you both and/or teachers so
that we have a clear sense of what is happening and when things will be
coming up? Judy and I are working on the website and creating a plan on

regular communication.

You are all still part of your home schools-Principals will be sharing the
same information with all families no matter the cohort.

We are unclear about how snow days will look for Cohort D. We are still
waiting on information from District Level administrators.

The district would prefer all families use the technology issued to them.
That being said, if you can access using an easier method, please feel free to

do so.






